849. D Herrmann

Hi,
I strongly oppose the changes that are being recommended!
I have enough paperwork to go through without adding many more hours to my load. It is great to be able to access materials, for educational purposes, and get on with creating materials that engage students.
It is also wonderful to know that the payments, for using these materials, is supporting creators of educational resources! 
Students’ needs and interests are constantly changing.  Knowing that I can access to a wide range of materials that supports their needs and brings deeper learning, while undergirding my need to be creating new learning environments.

This new proposal does not support the student, educator nor the creators.
It creates more seats for regulators.

Yours sincerely 

Deirdre Herrmann

